
Bishop Winnington-IngramBishop Winnington-Ingram
Church of England Primary School

Newsletter: Week 1Newsletter: Week 1
Our Vision - ‘My Cup Overflows’ Psalm 23:5

A community that gives each child an outstanding spiritual, academic 
and practical education and instils an awareness of the overflowing 

joy, love and peace that comes from God’s love for us, so that they are 
able to achieve their potential and truly experience ‘life in all its fulness.’  

John 10:10

www.bwicofe.co.ukwww.bwicofe.co.uk

Dates for the diaryUpdate from Mrs RodenasUpdate from Mrs Rodenas
I am very excited to be writing to you as the new Head of this 
wonderful school. I feel very blessed to have joined you here at BWI 
and the children are an absolute credit to you all. 

The children’s behaviour on their return has been exemplary and they 
know all of their routines well, in such a short period of time. Thank 
you to all of you for preparing the children so well; all of the children 
are very smart in their school uniforms and ready for an exciting year 
ahead. 

God bless you all. 

Mrs Rodenas

Lucky 7 Barbers in Ruislip High Street 
are very kindly offering a discount on 
mens and boys haircuts if you quote 
BWI School.  They are also making a 
donation to the school for every BWI 
haircut that they do. Don't forget to 
quote BWI School to get your discount!

A message from our Executive Headteacher, Mrs BlakeA message from our Executive Headteacher, Mrs Blake
Thank you to all our families for supporting us in ensuring 
your child/ren have the best start to the year, it has been a 
real pleasure to welcome everyone back and I want to say 
a huge thank you to all the staff for working so hard in 
ensuring that the classrooms are ready for their schools.

You will have seen in the news recently that the government 
has asked some schools to close or partially close due to the 
type of concrete that was used in their construction. The concrete is called Reinforced Autoclaved 
Aerated Concrete (RAAC), which is best described as a lightweight concrete. This news has 
caused widespread concern and we understand that it may naturally lead to questions about 
the safety of our own school buildings.

 I am writing to tell you that our school has been surveyed and no RAAC has been found. This 
means that the building is fully safe to open, and we are looking forward to an excellent term 
ahead in our safe and secure learning environment.

Have a wonderful weekend,  

God Bless, 

Mrs Blake 

•	 11th and 12th September - 
Lifebase visiting the school

•	 14th September - BWI PA AGM 

More dates to follow in next 
week’s newsletter.

http://www.bwicofe.co.uk
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Nursery Adventurers Discoverers Explorers

Investigators Pathfinders Groundbreakers Trailblazers

The new nursery children 
have done so well this week. 
We have been getting to 
know each other, sharing 
stories and having lots of 
time to play inside and 
outside with all of the 
equipment.

The children have settled into 
beautifully to Reception! We 
have been thinking all about 
ourselves and drawing some 
self-portraits to put up on 
display. We have also been 
taking advantage of the lovely 
weather to play outside - 
especially in the water tray!

The children have had a 
great first week and are 
already settling well and 
becoming familiar with 
the routine. We have done 
writing and maths this week 
and had lots of opportunities 
to explore and play as they 
transition from Early Years. 
We have loved 
sharing stories 
and playing 
circle games.

The children have made a 
wonderful start in year 2 and 
have settled in beautifully. 
We have been having lots of 
fun and getting to know each 
other. We are extremely 
excited for the year ahead!

Wow, what a fabulous start 
to the new school year. The 
children have been busy 
making the classroom look 
beautiful. They have been 
sharing lots of fantastic facts 
about themselves and have 
been impressing me with 
their beautiful 
handwriting. 
I am looking 
forward to the 
year ahead.

Year 4 have settled in to the 
new term amazingly; we 
are already getting started 
looking at the digestive 
system, place value, sentence 
structure and we also had our 
first go on the ukuleles. All 
of the children have shown 
great resilience and have 
started the year 
off with brilliant 
attitudes, ready 
to learn. 

This week we have had a 
lovely time settling into our 
new classroom. We have 
played lots of games and have 
been looking at how to use 
a thesaurus to improve our 
creative writing. 

Thought for the weekThought for the week

Something to think about

This is a wonderful psalm of 
benediction! God longs to bless each 
one of us as dearly beloved children, 
to ‘grant (us our) heart’s desire’ and 
to ‘fulfil all (our) petitions’. Sometimes 
that desire may be utterly simple and 
basic: for a roof over our head, safety 
and the means to feed and clothe 
our families. At other times it may 
be more complex, in a confusing, 
conflicting and contradictory world of 
political activity, where promises of 
co-operation for justice may or may 
not be kept, and those who seem to 
be friends may or may not be so.

God invites us all to share in blessing 

the world, in prayer and work 
together. Within the wonder of the 
divine economy, blessing increases 
blessing. In blessing each other, we 
know ourselves to be blessed.

Something to pray

‘Blessed be the God and Father of our 
Lord Jesus Christ, who has blessed us 
in Christ with every spiritual blessing 
in the heavenly places, just as he chose 
us in Christ before the foundation of 
the world to be holy and blameless 
before him in love’ (Ephesians 1.3). 
Alleluia!

Amen.

May he grant you your heart’s desire and fulfil all your plans. May we shout for joy over 
your victory and in the name of our God set up our banners. May the Lord fulfil all your 
petitions. - Psalm 20:4-5.‘ ’

Year 5 have settled in really 
well and have all been 
working conscientiously.  In 
Geography, we started our 
topic on the Grand Canyon 
and found out how it was 
formed.  In PSHE, the children 
worked collaboratively to 
build the tallest tower using 
six sheets of 
newspaper and 
showed great 
teamwork. 
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